
ACT container export product standard model catalog

serial 
number

product name product model product information reference photos

1 Capsule home CH700

L8500mm* W3300mm*H3200mm
Application Scenarios：Middle and 
high end residence, homestay, 
Hotel
Packaging and transportation: 
Frame shipping containers are 
transported as a whole, and the 
transportation cost is higher. 
Installation: factory 
prefabricated, no on-site 
installation is required

2 Capsule home CH900

L11500mm*W3300mm*H3200mm
Application Scenarios：Middle and 
high end residence, homestay, 
Hotel
Packaging and transportation: 
Frame shipping containers are 
transported as a whole, and the 
transportation cost is higher. 
Installation: factory 
prefabricated, no on-site 
installation is required

3
40HQ original 

shipping 
container room

CH801

L12192mm*W2438mm*H2896mm
Application scenarios: Medium and 
high-end residential, homestays, 
hotels.     Packaging and 
transportation: standard sea and 
land transportation Overall 
transportation installation: 
factory prefabricated, no need 
for on-site installation

4
40HQ original 

shipping 
container room

CH802

L12192mm* W2438mm*L2896mm
Application scenarios: Medium and 
high-end residential, homestays, 
hotels.     Packaging and 
transportation: standard sea and 
land transportation Overall 
transportation installation: 
factory prefabricated, no need 
for on-site installation

5
40HQoriginal 
shipping 

container room
CH803

L12192mm* W2438mm* H2896mm
Application scenarios: Medium and 
high-end residential, homestays, 
hotels.     Packaging and 
transportation: standard sea and 
land transportation Overall 
transportation installation: 
factory prefabricated, no need 
for on-site installation



6
40HQ Data 
container

L12192mm*W2438mm*H2896mm
Application scenario: Virtual 
currency mining mine construction
Packaging and transportation: 
standard sea and land 
transportation overall 
transportation,
Installation: Factory 
prefabricated without on-site 
installation

7
Extended 

container shop
BB703

L5900mm*W2200mm*H2450mm
L5900mm*W6200mm*H2450mm
Application scenario: commercial, 
coffee shop, milk tea shop, light 
food store Packaging and 
transportation: the whole 
container transportation,40HQ 
container can hold 2 sets; 
Installation: on-site 
installation is required. The 
installation strength is simple

8
Extended 
container 
office

OR701

L5900mm*W2200mm*H2450mm
L5900mm*W6200mm*H2450mm
Application scenario: Office 
Packaging and transportation: 
overall packing and 
transportation,40HQ container can 
hold 2 sets; Installation: on-
site installation is required. 
The installation strength is 
simple

9
Extended 
container 

accommodation
CS703

L5900mm*W2200mm*H2450mm
L5900mm*W6200mm*H2450mm
Application scenarios: middle and 
low-end residential, residential, 
hotel. Packaging and 
transportation: overall packing 
transportation,40HQ container can 
hold 2 sets; Installation: on-
site installation is required. 
The installation strength is 
simple

10
Light steel 

container shop
BT660

L5900mm*W2250mm*H2450mm
Application scenario: commercial, 
coffee shop, milk tea shop, light 
food store. Packaging and 
transportation: the whole 
container transportation,40HQ 
container can hold 2 sets; 
Installation: Factory 
prefabricated without on-site 
installation



11
Light steel 

container shop
BR601

L5900mm*W2250mm*H2450mm
Application scenario: commercial, 
coffee shop, milk tea shop, light 
food store. Packaging and 
transportation: the whole 
container transportation,40HQ 
container can hold 2 sets; 
Installation: Factory 
prefabricated without on-site 
installation

12
Light steel 

container shop
BB701

L5900mm*W2250mm*H2450mm
Application scenario: commercial, 
coffee shop, milk tea shop, light 
food store. Packaging and 
transportation: the whole 
container transportation,40HQ 
container can hold 2 sets; 
Installation: Factory 
prefabricated without on-site 
installation

13
Export packing 

container

L5800mm*W2400mm*L2896mm
Application scenario: low-end 
residential office, project 
construction, workers' dormitory. 
Packaging and transportation: 
overall packing and 
transportation,40HQ container can 
hold 8 sets; Installation: Onsite 
installation The installation 
strength is moderate

14
rapid 

assembling 
container

L5950mm*W3000mm*H2850mm
Application scenario: low-end 
residential office, project 
construction, workers' dormitory 
packaging and transportation: 
overall Packing and 
transportation：40HQ container 
can hold 14 sets; Installation: 
Onsite installation is required. 
The installation strength is 
difficult

15
Foldable 
container

L5800mm*W2460mm*H2510mm
Application scenario: low-end 
residential office, project 
construction, workers' dormitory, 
packaging and transportation: 
overall Packing and 
transportation：40HQ container 
can hold 12 sets; Installation: 
on-site installation is required. 
The installation strength is 
simple


